
 

Recreation Commission meeting 

January 13, 2022 – 6:00 pm 

In Attendance:  Dina Cutting, Judy Brotman, Luke Prince, & Curtis Sheppard. 

Meeting opened at 6:00 pm. 

The purpose of this meeting is to address a grant request for Ice Rick equipment at the Recreation 
Facility. This winter John Gartner and Will Mudge, the “Ice Management Team” have sent up the rink, 
the fire department has filled it and it is looking wonderful. Skaters already having a blast.  

The need for some additional equipment has come up. The following items have been requested: Snow 
pushers- to make clearing the ice easier and faster, Shovels, and bumper caps. The total is $1,198.00.  

The Lyme Foundation has met with John and Will and okay this grant contingent on the Recreation 
Commissions approval.  

After a brief discussion Luke moved to approve the grant in the amount of $1,198.00. Seconded by 
Curtis. Voted unanimously in favor.  

Thank you John, will and all the other community volunteers for making this happen and maintaining 
this rink. We are so happy to have it back at the Recreation Facility.  

Thanks for coming in for this special meeting.  

Respectfully, Dina 

 

 

 


